
Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,

I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that would
have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you to carefully
review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor for expanding
operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further into the future. I also
ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require more, not less, monitoring of
groundwater and air emissions and mandate that monitoring results be analyzed by an
independent lab rather than PDC.

When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21 51 century.
Please work with the citizens of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this
unwanted legacy and continuimthreat to the health and safety of our community. c,
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Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,

I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that would
have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you to carefully
review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor for expanding
operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further into the future. I also
ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require more, not less, monitoring of
groundwater and air emissions and mandate that monitoring results be analyzed by an
independent lab rather than PDC.

When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21 st century.
Please work with the citizens of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this
unwanted legacy and continuing threat to the health and safety of our community.



Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,

I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that would
have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you to carefully
review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor for expanding
operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further into the future. I also
ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require more, not less, monitoring of
groundwater and air emissions and mandate that monitoring results be analyzed by an
independent lab rather than PDC.

When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21 st century.
Please work with the citizens of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this
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Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,

I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Boards decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that
would have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you
to carefully review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor
for expanding operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further
into the future. I also ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require
more, not less, monitoring of groundwater and air emissions and mandate that
monitoring results be analyzed by an independent lab rather than PDC.
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Plea	 ork with the citizens of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this
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Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,

I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that would
have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you to carefully
review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor for expanding
operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further into the future. I also
ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require more, not less, monitoring of
groundwater and air emissions and mandate that monitoring results be analyzed by an
independent lab rather than PDC.

When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21 e4 century.
Please work with the citizens of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this
urine	 vettinuing threat to the health and safety of our community.
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Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,
I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that
would have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you
to carefully review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor
for expanding operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further
into the future. I also ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require
more, not less, monitoring of groundwater and air emissions and mandate that
monitoring results be analyzed by an independent lab rather than PDC.
When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21 81 century.
Please work with the citiz ns of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this
wee le acy
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Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,

I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that would
have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you to carefully
review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor for expanding
operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further into the future. I also
ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require more, not less, monitoring of
groundwater and air emissions and mandate that monitoring results be analyzed by an
independent lab rather than PDC.

When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21 m century.
Please work with the citizens of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this
unwanted legacy and continuing threat to the health and safety of our community.
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Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,

I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Boards decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that
would have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you
to carefully review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor
for expanding operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further
into the future. I also ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require
more, not less, monitoring of groundwater and air emissions and mandate that
monitoring results be analyzed by an independent lab rather than PDC.

When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21 m century.
Please work with the citizens of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this

continuing threat tot e health and safety of our community.unwanted
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Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,

I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that would
have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you to carefully
review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor for expanding
operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further into the future. I also
ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require more, not less, monitoring of
groundwater and air emissions and mandate that monitoring results be analyzed by an
independent lab rather than PDC.

When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21 st century.
Please work wit 	 e citizens of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this
unwantet	 d continuing threat to the health and safety of our communit
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Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,

I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that would
have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you to carefully
review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor for expanding
operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further into the future. I also
ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require more, not less, monitoring of
groundwater and air emissions and mandate that monitoring results be analyzed by an
independent lab rather than PDC.
When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21 st century.
Please work with the citizens of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this
unwanted legacy and continuing threat to the health and safety of our commun
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Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,

I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Boards decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that would
have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you to carefully
review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor for expanding
operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further into the future. I also
ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require more, not less, monitoring of
groundwater and air emissions and mandate that monitoring results be analyzed by an
independent lab rather than PDC.

When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21's century.
Please work with the citizens of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this
unwanted legacy and ctinuing threat to the health and safety of our community.
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Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,
I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that
would have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you
to carefully review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor
for expanding operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further
into the future. I also ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require
more, not less, monitoring of groundwater and air emissions and mandate that
monitoring results be analyzed by an independent lab rather than PDC.
When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21 8t century.
Please work	 to citizens of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this
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Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,
I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that would
have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you to carefully
review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor for expanding
operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further into the future. I also
ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require more, not less, monitoring of
groundwater and air emissions and mandate that monitoring results be analyzed by an
independent lab rather than PDC.
When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21 .I century.
Please work with the citizens of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this
tattbleweetinuing threat to the health and safety of our community.
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Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,
I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that
would have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you
to carefully review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor
for expanding operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further
into the future. I also ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require
more, not less, monitoring of groundwater and air emissions and mandate that
monitoring results be analyzed by an independent lab rather than PDC.
When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21 5t century.
Please work with the citizens of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this
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Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,
I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that
would have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you
to carefully review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor
for expanding operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further
into the future. I also ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require
more, not less, monitoring of groundwater and air emissions and mandate that
monitoring results be analyzed by an independent lab rather than PDC.
When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21' t century.
Please work with the citizens of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this
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Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,
I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that
would have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you
to carefully review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor
for expanding operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further
into the future. I also ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require
more, not less, monitoring of groundwater and air emissions and mandate that
monitoring results be analyzed by an independent lab rather than PDC.
When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21 el century.
Please work with the citizens of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this

	

unwanted le	 onfinuing threat to the health and safety of our commun' .

	

Flat% 	 74 /9 /*-X7de
(Name)

APR 1 a 2008	

/ 

	

sTATE of	 OIS .6
11, .a.171/"7/Pollution Co

€-49/7 :27	e e7
(Address)



Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,
I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Oompany's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that would
have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you to carefully
review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor for expanding
operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further into the future. I also
ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require more, not less, monitoring of
groundwater and air emissions and mandate that monitoring results be analyzed by an
independent lab rather than PDC.
When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21 54 century.
Please work with the citizens of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this
unwanted leucy van uing threat to the health and safety of our communite.j-�,
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Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,

I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that would
have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you to carefully
review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor for expanding
operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further into the future. I also
ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require more, not less, monitoring of
groundwater and air emissions and mandate that monitoring results be analyzed by an
independent lab rather than PDC.

When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21 5' century.
Please work wit	 of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this
unwf	 uing threat to the health and safety of our community. -7)
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Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,

I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that
would have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you
to carefully review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor
for expanding operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further
into the future. I also ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require
more, not less, monitoring of groundwater and air emissions and mandate that
monitoring results be analyzed by an independent lab rather than PDC.

When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21 sT century.
P	 Weans of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this
u	 japtiCantinuing threat to the health and safety of our community.
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Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,

I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that would
have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you to carefully
review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor for expanding
operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further into the future. I also
ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require more, not less, monitoring of
groundwater and air emissions and mandate that monitoring results be analyzed by an
independent lab rather than PDC.
When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
b '	 Vjesislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21 1* century.

*Means of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this
un	 Ftsefiritrantinuing threat to the health and safety of our community. Co
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Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,
I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that
would have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you
to carefully review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor
for expanding operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further
into the future. I also ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require
more, not less, monitoring of groundwater and air emissions and mandate that
monitoring results be analyzed by an independent lab rather than PDC.
When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21 st century.
Please work with the citizens of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing thisc
unwanted legacy and continuing threat to the health and safety of our community.
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Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,

I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that would
have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you to carefully
review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor for expanding
operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further into the future. I also
ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require more, not less, monitoring of
groundwater and air emissions and mandate that monitoring results be analyzed by an
independent lab rather than PDC.

When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21 01 century.
Please work with the citizens of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this
unwanted legacy and continuing threat to the health and safety of our community.1
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Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,

I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that would
have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you to carefully
review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor for expanding
operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further into the future. I also
ask you to send the permit back and ask 'EPA to require more, not less, monitoring of
groundwater and air emissions and mandate that monitoring results be analyzed by an
independent lab rather than PDC.

When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21 st century.
Please work with the citizens of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this
unwanted legacy and continuing threat to the health and safety of our community.RECEIVED	 7)
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Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,
I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that
would have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you
to carefully review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor
for expanding operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further
into the future. I also ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require
more, not less, monitoring of groundwater and air emissions and mandate that
monitoring results be analyzed by an independent lab rather than PDC.
When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21sIcentury.

teens of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this
ontinuing threat to the health and safety of our community.
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Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,

I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that
would have exempted it from the Peoria County Boards siting authority. I ask you
to carefully review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor
for expanding operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further
into the future. I also ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require
more, not less, monitoring of groundwater and air emissions and mandate that
monitoring results be analyzed by an independent lab rather than PDC.

When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21 st century.
Please w	 '	 ripens  of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this
ROC	 ontinuing threat to the health and safety of our community.

CLERIC 	 {'	 -L.-- 7 __	 C:2rAPR A 8 2841) 4	 1 074)
,LtWriy-,--_,

STATE OF 'Pollution Control/oa_ rd,
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Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,

I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that would
have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you to carefully
review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor for expanding
operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further into the future. I also
ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require more, not less, monitoring of
groundwater and air emissions and mandate that monitoring results be analyzed by an
independent lab rather than PDC.

When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
be	 ever intended it to be operational in the 21 st century.
PI	 s of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this
unw	 tinuing threat to the health and safety of our community.

5	 s a(Cr c,
(Name)

APR 1 8 2008

STATE OF III INNS
Pollution Control Board
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Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,
I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that would
have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you to carefully
review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor for expanding
operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further into the future. I also
ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require more, not less, monitoring of
groundwater and air emissions and mandate that monitoring results be analyzed by an
independent lab rather than PDC.
When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21 st century.
Please work with the citizens of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this
umellententinuing threat to the health and safety of our community.

(Name)

(Address)

CLER S OFFICE

APR 1 8 2008 

STATE OF ILLINOIS
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Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,

I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that would
have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you to carefully
review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor for expaiiirdr
operations and does not piTiirlie anticipated closure date further into the future. I also
ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require  more, not less, monitoring of
groundwater and air emissions and mandate that monitoring results be analyzed by an
independent lab rather than PDC.

When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21 5' century.
Please work with the citizens of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this
unwanted legacy and continuing threat to the health and safety of our community

REdEIVED sae sereovinc ?r
CLERK'S OFFICE

APR 1 8 2008	 .780g W. Wind Flower CI 
(Name)

STATE OF ILLINOIS Pi,	 e /
Pollution Control Rnard uzv  

(Address)



Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,

I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an !EPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that would
have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you to carefully
review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor for expanding
operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further into the future. I also
ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require more, not less, monitoring of
groundwater and air emissions and mandate that monitoring results be analyzed by an
independent lab rather than PDC.

When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21 st century.
Please work with the citizens of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this
unwanted legacy and continuing threat to the health and safety of our community.

RECEIVED
CLERICS OFFICE

APR 1 8 2008 '

STATE OF ILUNOIS
Pollution Control Boor4

rt\) . WrenbQely:Pirr P-ecfra, IL I 61/4-•
2	 2	 (Address)
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(Name)

Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,

I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that would
have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you to carefully
review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor for expanding
operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further into the future. I also
ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require more, not less, monitoring of
groundwater and air emissions and mandate that monitoring results be analyzed by an
independent lab rather than PDC.

When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21 s century.
Please work with the citizens of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this 	 C
unwanted lega,B continuing threat to the health and safety of our community.RECEIVE

CLERK'S OFFICE 

APR 1 8 2008 ‘-/i-co--2,7,
STATE OF IWNOI	 zed, pa,_ks,1/4(7,--cle,..

it  L ‘/I/S 
(Addling)

Pollution Control B



Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,

I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Boards decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that would
have exempted it from the Peoria County Boards siting authority. I ask you to carefully
review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor for expanding
operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further into the future. I also
ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require more, not less, monitoring of
groundwater and air emissions and mandate that monitoring results be analyzed by an
independent lab rather than PDC.

When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
be	 ever intended it to be operational in the 21 3t century.
PI	 ns of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this
unw	 tinuing threat to the health and safety of our community.

APR I 8 2	 ?(f'I

STATE OF IL C-4647244ce_ei)
Pollution Con	 fee/et 0, A2 e_ ,cioq-aNarne)

4.)i—A	 —Le_	 5-2 .>

/5 1 zoc) (c 
(Address)



Dear Ill i nois Pollution Control Board,

I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that would
have exempted it from the Peoria County Boards siting authority. I ask you to carefully
review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor for expanding
operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further into the future. I also
ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require more, not less, monitoring of
groundwater and air emissions and mandate that monitoring results be analyzed by an
independent lab rather than PDC.

When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21 3* century.
Please work with the citizens of Central Illinois to begin the ocess of closing this

R ebto web continui hreat to the he and s ty of our community.

CLERI€OFFICE /	
ger

APR 1 8 2008

STATE OF ILLJN
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Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,

I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that would
have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you to carefully
review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor for expanding
operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further into the future. I also
ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require more, not less, monitoring of
groundwater and air emissions and mandate that monitoring results be analyzed by an
independent lab rather than PDC.

When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21 31 century.
Please work with the citizens of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this
unwanted legacy and continuing threat to the health and safety of our communit

RECEIVED
CLERK'S OFFICEv

anseK.
APR 1 8 2008

STATE OF ILUNOW 710 CArsoosie.4.4
Xi. 6157/

(Address) 
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Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,

I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that would
have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you to carefully
review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor for expanding
operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further into the future. I also
ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require more, not less, monitoring of
groundwater and air emissions and mandate that monitoring results be analyzed by an
independent lab rather than PDC.

When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21 st century.
Please work with the citizens of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this
unwanted	 elontinuing threat to the health and safety of our community.

cLER4s OFFICE	
()-->

Flee

APR 18 2"
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(Address)
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(Addrese)

Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,

I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that would
have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you to carefully
review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor for expanding
operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further into the future. I also
ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require more, not less, monitoring of
groundwater and air emissions and mandate that monitoring results be analyzed by an
independent lab rather than PDC.

When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21 st century.
Please work with the citizens of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this
owanted legacy and continuing threat to the health and safety of our communi .0RECEIVED

CLERK'S OFFICE r
1)d ee.#

APR 1 8 2008 
(Name)

-737 Kt Po,-14 OR- .STATE OF ILLINOla
Pollution Control'\ 	 L 6 16 S



Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,
I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that would
have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you to carefully
review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor for expanding
operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further into the future. I also
ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require more, not less, monitoring of
groundwater and air emissions and mandate that monitoring results be analyzed by an
independent lab rather than PDC.
When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21 5' century.

work with the	 of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this
to the health and safety of our co mcit4

CLERK'SOFFICE

APR 1 8 200a\Th 
(Name)
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Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,
I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that would
have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you to carefully
review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor for expanding
operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further into the future. I also
ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require more, not less, monitoring of
groundwater and air emissions and mandate that monitoring results be analyzed by an
independent lab rather than PDC.
When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21'd century.

RE	 i he citizens of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing th'pa,,
ontinuing threat to the health and safety of our communi	 jr

?esCE
APR 1 8 2008 le, / 2

STATE OF ILLINOIS	 (moo'Pollution Control Board
fry j 	 \feL„),LA---

(Address)



Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,
I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that would
have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you to carefully
review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor for expanding
operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further into the future. I also
ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require more, not less, monitoring of
groundwater and air emissions and mandate that monitoring results be analyzed by an
independent lab rather than PDC.
When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21 e` century.

un	
pns of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this

tinuing threat to the health and safety of our communities)
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Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,

I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that
would have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you
to carefully review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor
for expanding operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further
into the future. I also ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require
more, not less, monitoring of groundwater and air emissions and mandate that
monitoring results be analyzed by an independent lab rather than PDC.

When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21 st century.
Please work with the citizens of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this
uniteilietvretinuing threat to the health and safety of our commonItt

CLERKS OFFICE_ ) -	 ? VVV
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STATE OF ILLINOI
Pollution Control :
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(Address)

Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,

I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that would
have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you to carefully
review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor for expanding
operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further into the future. I also
ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require more, not less, monitoring of
groundwater and air emissions and mandate that monitoring results be analyzed by an
independent lab rather than PDC.

When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21 st century.
Please work with the citizens of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing thispetand legacy and continuing threat to the health and safety of our community.
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Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,
I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that
would have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you
to carefully review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor
for expanding operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further
into the future. I also ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require
more, not less, monitoring of groundwater and air emissions and mandate that
monitoring results be analyzed by an independent lab rather than PDC.
When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not

e the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21 st century.
EtVtenitizens of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this

OFFityfEcontinuing threat to the health and safety of our community.
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STATE OF	 0
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Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,
I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that would
have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you to carefully
review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor for expanding
operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further into the future. I also
ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require more, not less, monitoring of
groundwater and air emissions and mandate that monitoring results be analyzed by an
independent lab rather than PDC.
When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended It to be operational in the 21 st century.

PreggI6V	
ens of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this
tinuing threat to the health and safety of our communitynnl

STATE OF ILUIsiOIS
Pollution Control Board

/rs/g gzoinim hfrin, _tLiLsicy,	 (Maly*

ceL5ang. APR 1 8 2008
(Name)



Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,

I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an !EPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that would
have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you to carefully
review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor for expanding
operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further into the future. I also
ask you to send the permit back and ask !EPA to require more, not less, monitoring of
groundwater and air emissions and mandate that monitoring results be analyzed by an
indepitdent lab rather than PDC.

When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21 s century.
Plea work with the citizen	 Central Illinois to begin e process of closing this
unw	 Fo V • • • 'r ing thre o th ealth	 sa	 of o community.
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Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,
I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that would
have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you to carefully
review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor for expanding
operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further into the future. I also
ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require more, not less, monitoring of
groundwater and air emissions and mandate that monitoring results be analyzed by an
independent lab rather than PDC.
When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21 st century.
Please work with the citizens of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this
upreespfuticeitinuing threat to the health and safety of our communi .

CLERKS OFFICE

APR 1 8 20 T A 1/41 I b Ott LTC RCN 
(Name)

STATE OF ILUNOIS
Iollution Control Board

4402. \AL eficikq C tk. e-Pa) 2.14	 .
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V
Dear Illinois Pnli• itinn r nfrol Board,

I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Priorito the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that would
have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you to carefully
review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor for expanding
operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further into the future. I also
ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require more, not less, monitoring of
groundwater and air emissions and mandate that monitoring results be analyzed by an
independent lab rather than PDC.

When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21" century.
Please work with the citizens of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this
unwanted Inisnd continuing threat to the health and safety of our community 0
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Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board,

I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that
would have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you
to carefully review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor
for expanding operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further
into the future. I also ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require
more, not less, monitoring of groundwater and air emissions and mandate that
monitoring results be analyzed by an independent lab rather than PDC.

When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the state legislature ever intended it to be operational in the 21 st century.r	 e citizens of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this

nd continuing threat to the health and safety of our community.

APR 1 8 2008 -1-41-it A-glent
STATE OF ILLINOIS

Pollution Control Board
/Azeer d 4r.--

(Address)
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Dear Illinois Pollution Control Board, aitatal	 p.ulect ActOnat
inMeest 4/0/- cenocuttE

I am writing regarding the Illinois EPA's renewal of Peoria Disposal Company's
operating permit effective January 1, 2008 (case PCB-08-42). Prior to the renewal,
you upheld the Peoria County Board's decision to deny an expansion request from
PDC. You also upheld an IEPA decision to deny PDC a permit modification that would
have exempted it from the Peoria County Board's siting authority. I ask you to carefully
review the new permit to ensure that it does not give PDC a backdoor for expanding
operations and does not push the anticipated closure date further into the future. I also
ask you to send the permit back and ask IEPA to require more, not less monitodni of
groundwater and air emissions and mandate that monitoring results be analyzed by an

independent lab rather thanPDC.

When the PDC hazardous waste landfill was grandfathered into existence, I do not
believe the	 ever intended it to be operational in the 21 m century.
PC.	 tens of Central Illinois to begin the process of closing this
un	 and continuing threat to the health and safety of our community.

APR 1 8 2008	
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